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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Texas Tech Meat Science Quiz Bowl Team wins National Championship
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Texas Tech has another national championship trophy to add to the case. The Meat Science Quiz Bowl Team from the Department of Animal & Food Sciences won the national championship last month at the 76th annual Reciprocal Meat Conference in St. Paul, Minnesota. “The students who competed are extremely intelligent and highly driven individuals,” said AFS’s Interim Chair Chance Brooks.

WELCOME

Linay Williams named Director of Strategic Marketing & Communications
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Linay Williams, a Texas Tech alumna and seasoned agricultural marketer, has been named Director of Strategic Marketing & Communications for the university's Davis College, effective July 5. While Williams has many objectives for marketing efforts, her primary goal is to tell the world about the innovation and limitless potential that Davis College provides both its students and the future of agriculture.

RESEARCH REPORT
Davis College research team set to examine sorghum, cotton rotation
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Krishna Jagadish, an internationally recognized crop physiologist within the Department of Plant & Soil Science, is set to lead a $294,000 U.S. Department of Agriculture grant aimed at sustaining crop production in regions limited by water on the southwest High Plains by adopting a grain sorghum and cotton rotation as a pragmatic option compared to continuous cotton.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
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Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success.
COMING SOON
 Davis College Advisory 

     Board Annual Meeting 

           Texas Tech Dairy Barn

           Thursday, Aug. 17, 2023

 Davis College Faculty 

     & Staff Awards Ceremony 

        McKenzie Merket Alumni Center

           Thursday, Aug. 17, 2023

 Davis College 62nd Annual  

  Homecoming Breakfast
        SUB - Red Raider Ballroom

        Saturday, Oct. 14, 2023


	

	
	Davis, a former faculty member with department, received the American Meat Science Association’s R. C. Pollock Award. The honor is a dedicated AMSA member whose work through teaching, extension, research, or service represents an extraordinary and lasting contribution to the meat industry. “These award recipients reflect the long-term commitment to excellence in the Meat Science program at Texas Tech University,” said Davis College Dean Clint Krehbiel. “We’re proud of all these former faculty, alumni, and students. It is very fitting that Gordon win the R. C. Pollock Award. Dr. Davis was the faculty member who established a pattern of excellence in Meat Science at Texas Tech University. He continues to set a high bar and inspire our programs.”  Meantime, Mandy Carr-Johnson (’94 BS Food Technology, ’95 MS Food Technology, ’99 PhD Animal Science) was recognized with the AMSA’s Signal Service Award, while Eddie Behrends (’92 BS Animal Production, ’99 MS Animal Science) from San Angelo was recognized as the 2023 AMSA Intercollegiate Meat Judging Meritorious Service Award winner. Meantime, Deidrea Mabry (’06 MS Animal Science, ’03 BS Agricultural Communications) received special recognition during the organization’s awards banquet.  << more
Davis College Advisory Board welcomes Mackenzie Allison as new member
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Mackenzie Allison, an experienced agricultural science teacher from Klondike, has been tapped to join the Davis College Advisory Board. “Our department is thrilled to have Mackenzie representing us on the board,” said AEC Chair Scott Burris. “Her family's rich tradition with our department, combined with her experience and connection with our field, make her an ideal representative.”

Davis College leaders shine in first episode of Foundations; Focus on water
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The Office of Communications & Marketing recently launched a new YouTube-based communications series known as Foundations. The first episode, which premiered in mid-July, highlights five experts from across campus to talk about one of the most important resources on the planet - water. Among those featured from the Davis College are Blake Grisham (NRM), Krishna Jagadish (PSS) and Rick Kellison (TAWC).

PSS’s Sukhbir Singh tapped for national CSSA Early Career Award
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Sukhbir Singh, an assistant professor of vegetable production systems within the Department of Plant & Soil Science, is set to receive a Crop Science Society of America Early Career Award. The honor will be presented at an annual awards luncheon on Oct. 30 in St Louis. The award recognizes individuals who have made an outstanding contribution in crop science within seven years of completing their final degree.

Davis College’s Murph re-appointed to national NAADA Board of Directors
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Davis College’s Assistant Director of Alumni Relations Tracee Murph has been re-appointed to a one-year term on the National Agricultural Alumni & Development Association’s Board of Directors, officials announced this month. Previously serving as the chair of the Publications & Projects Committee, she will serve as the Communications & Marketing Committee Chair.

USDA names AFS’s Sarturi to national 2023 Class of E. Kika De La Garza Fellows
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Jhones Sarturi, an associate professor of beef cattle nutrition and metabolism within the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, has been named one of 30 faculty and staff from Hispanic-Serving Institutions around the nation as the 2023 class of E. Kika De La Garza Fellows. The recognition is part of USDA’s commitment to advance equity in professional development opportunities, as well as build a more diverse pipeline into public service.

Davis College Dean Krehbiel presents testimony to U.S. House Subcommittee
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Davis College Dean Clint Krehbiel provided testimony and responded to questions from members of the Subcommittee on Conservation Research & Biotechnology of the U.S. House Committee on Agriculture. The topic under consideration at the Washington, D.C. session last month was titled, “A Review of' Title VII: University Perspectives on Research and Extension.” His presentation delt with the importance of agricultural research.

Davis College launches new Grand Challenges Catalyst Grant Program
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Administration leaders with Davis College took a moment this month to recognize an important and innovative line of new research within the college. Known as the Grand Challenges Catalyst Grant Program, the effort is made possible through a generous contribution from Gordon W. Davis.  “This grant program highlights some of our premier researchers in broad areas and is building capacity,” said AAEC’s Darren Hudson.

Research Spotlight: Department of Plant & Soil Science’s Glen Ritchie
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Glen Ritchie, the chair of the Department of Plant & Soil Science and the J.A. Love Endowed Chair in Sustainable Agriculture, joined the Texas Tech faculty in 2011. An expert on the environmental factors affecting cotton yield and quality, Ritchie's research broadly focuses on developing effective and economical water management strategies for crop production. His doctorate in agronomy is from the University of Georgia.

PSS’s Benildo de los Reyes targets rice salinity tolerance in new USDA study
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Benildo de los Reyes, a molecular geneticist within the Department of Plant & Soil Science, has been awarded a $649,999 USDA grant aimed at setting the foundations for the new genetic approaches that will create novel adaptive traits for the marginalized environments of the 21st century agriculture. It is titled “Genetic and physiological novelties for salinity tolerance in rice created by transgressive segregation.” 

Research Spotlight: Department of Veterinary Sciences’ Michael Galyean
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Michael Galyean, a member of the Department of Veterinary Sciences faculty, joined the Texas Tech faculty in 1998. He is one of the top cattle nutritionists in the world. As a university professor, he has taught graduate courses in animal nutrition and statistics, conducted research in cattle nutrition and management, served as editor-in-chief of the Journal of Animal Science. His doctorate is from Oklahoma State. 
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